
First of all, I am very grateful to have been to this great Institute. 

Here I had the opportunity to improve my knowledge about the Linux operating system. In my college in 

Brazil I had few lectures on this system, and now I am able to put that knowledge into practice and acquire 

new ones. 

But what I really learned here is about NS-3 software. This software is an excellent tool to simulate the 

neworks. Through it I am simulating wired and wireless networks such as Wi-Fi, WiMax, MANET and so 

on. I can analyze diferent protocols, Quality of Service, and network performance in different 

circumstances. 

From the first moment that I arrived to Serbia, I could see that the Serbian people look a bit like the 

Brazilian people. They are very open and friendly, and this is very good for me. 

At the Institute Mihailo Pupin I have created new friendships, especially with my mentors, Valentina and 

Slavica, who were very patient with me and helped me a lot. I have the doors open to receive them at my 

home in Brazil. 

In January I will return to Brazil with the certainty that one day I will return to Serbia, preferably in the 

summer. 

 

Thank you for everything Institute Mihailo Pupin, until sometime! 
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